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On Friday, December 9th, Senator Robach had the privilege to speak at a ceremony at French

Road Elementary School in Brighton to celebrate their recognition as a Blue Ribbon School.

French Road Elementary School and Pine Brook Elementary School (in Greece) were the only

two area schools to win this National award. Congratulations to the students and staff of

French Road, and best wishes for continued success!
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